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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

Hello Rosemalers, 

Island/Snohomish County regional chairman Nina Kurrie arranged a wonderful summer 
luncheon meeting at her Camano Island home. Members brought unusual salads--one 
made with lentils and at least 2 with edible flowers! Nina provided a beautiful tray of 
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roasted cold turkey and the dessert table was overflowing It was almost like 
being on a cruise ship! 

Members were encouraged to bring examples of the Vaid res style. We enjoyed 
an amazingly diverse collection of about 20 different pieces. The artists each 
entertained us with information about their pieces. We asked a lot of questions 
as we passed the items around the room. We all agreed that this was a very 
informative meeting. 

We were so pleased to see folks from Whidbey Island, Edmonds and Burlington 
just to mention a few northern Washington outposts of true rosemalers. 
Seattle and even some south sound members had planned mini-vacations that 
brought them to the beautiful Camano Island area in time for the meeting. 
Thank you all for making the trip and sharing your rosemaling. You couldn't 
find a nicer group of people to spend a Sunday afternoon with. 

Our Kitsap County chairman, Lois Clauson and her committee have been busy 
putting together our next meeting in Bremerton on October 13th. It's a great 
opportunity to visit your old friends, make some new friends and learn 
something about rosemaling to boot! 

- Gro Maril Kleitsch 

Editor's Note: If any members, especially teachers, have patterns that could be 
used as fill-in in the Vine, please send them to me via snail mail. Also if you have 
articles or photos (including negative) from some other source that you think 
would be good to reprint in the Vine; please obtain permission from the source to 
reprint it before you send it to me. That way I won't have to find the source and 
obtain the permission. Just text info can be sent to me via e-mail and I can move 
that into the Vine. Thank You!! 

The Acanthus Vine is published 4 times a year approximately two weeks prior to the coming meeting. News 
items that any member deems interesting or beneficial to our members is welcome. Send as Word Doc attached 
to e-mail if possible to Barb Smith (address above); or surface mail to Gro Marit Kleitsch. 
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